
On December 13, Student Council will be setting up a booth for 2 parking spots in the front 
parking lot. A raffle, as well as a silent auction, will be held. These spots will be reserved for the 
winners every home game. For more information please contact Maiya Baumann  
at maiyabaumann20@piercebluejays.org 
 
	


